OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

September 13, 1957

Ringle Development Corporation
3433 Purdue Place
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Cecil S. -Riﬂgle
Dear Mr. Ringle: |

It has recently been called to our attention that the wells
which you drilled or caused to be drilled in Township 6 North, Range:
4 West, Tome Land Grant, Valencia County, New Mexico, have
never been plugged and abandoned in accordance with the Rules and
Regulations of the Oil Conservation Commission of the State of New
Mexico.

Your cooperation in the expeditious performance of this ‘ R——
work will void the necessity of a public hearing to show cause why
you and the insurance company bonding your performance should not be -
ordered to plug the wells,

Please advise us of your plans to commence plugging-
operations on these wells as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,

DANIEL S, NUTTER
Petroleum Engineer
cc: Mr. Gilberto Espinosa
Attorney at Law
202-203 Sunshine Building
Albuquerque, New Mekico
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